
 

Procedure when Legislation which may impact parole eligibility dates is passed into law. 
 

The Nevada Department of Corrections (NDOC) has the statutory requirement to maintain inmate 
sentences and determine parole eligibility dates.  When legislative changes which may affect 
parole eligibility occur, the Chairman shall designate an employee of the Board to participate with 
applicable staff at the NDOC regarding the interpretation and implementation of the legislative 
changes. 
 
The designee shall make himself or herself available to meet with the appropriate NDOC staff to 
examine and discuss the impact of new laws.  The designee shall assist, as appropriate, in the 
implementation of changes resulting from new legislation affecting parole eligibility. 
 
The designee shall report issues and progress to the Chairman, and assist in any training to staff of 
the Parole Board, as necessary. 
 
The NDOC is not required to accept assistance or input from the Boards designee, but in all cases, 
the Board shall adhere to this policy in offering coordination and assistance regarding this topic. 

 
 


